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Dear Sir/Madam. 

Sub: Disclosure of reasons for delay in submission of financial results under regulation 

33 of the SEBI (LODR), 2015 for the year ended March 31, 2021 

Ref: SEBI Circular No. CIR/CFD/CMD-1/142/2018 dated November 19, 2018 

In terms of Regulation 33(3) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, Atlanta Limited (the 

"Company") is obliged to submit and/or publish the standalone and consolidated financial 

results for the fourth quarter and year ended 31“ March 2021 on or before 30" June, 2021. 

However, the Company is not in a position to publish the said results in a timely manner. 

Therefore, in compliance with the SEBI circular dated 19" November, 2018, the Company 

would like to furnish the reasons for delay in publishing of financial results as under: 

As a result of restrictions imposed by the Government on opening of private offices and on 

travelling of non-essential service staff due to Covid Pandemic (2"° Wave) and also on 

account of consolidation of account of our subsidiary companies, our staff as well as the 

statutory auditors along with their audit staff are unable to attend the work places. As a result, 

we are unable to file our fourth quarter and yearly standalone and consolidated financial 

results for the year ended March 31, 2021 on or before the stipulated date i.e. June 30, 2021. 

We need to consolidate the accounts of our three subsidiaries at the registered office of the 

company as well as where the subsidiary companies are situated and our accounts staff as 

well as the audit staff of the auditors is residing at faraway places. Due to travel restrictions 

imposed by the Government of Maharashtra, employees/auditor staffs are not in a position to 

commute to our office on regular basis for carrying out the audit work. 

Hence, under the situation explained above, we sincerely bring to your kind attention that our 

year ended March 31, 2021 standalone and consolidated financial results is getting delayed 

beyond June 30, 2021, though the Company is trying its level best to do the same as early as 

possible.  
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Kindly also note that we have always adhered to the statutory timelines in the past. 

Thanking you 

  

Compan Secretary 

Place: Mumbai 

Date: June 23, 2021


